
 

 
 

 
REPRENTATIVES OF FNN ATTENDED A CAPACITY BUILDING WORKSHOP 
ON ORGANIZATIONAL MANAGEMNET 

 
By FNN: December 22, 2014 

 
Fifteen representatives of FNN’s cooperatives together with other 14 members from CFAP 
attended a capacity building workshop on “Organizational Management” on December 16-
17, 2014, at Baitong restaurant, Phnom Penh, with financial support of Medium Term for 
Cooperation Program-2 (MTCP-2) through technical support of Asian Farmers' Association 
for Sustainable Rural Development (AFA). T h e  w o r k s h o p  w a s  o r g a n i z e d  
b y  C F A P ,  where twenty-nine people, including three women, attended the workshop. 
Mr. Seoung Sothearat and Mr. Hou Sorith were trainers and key resource person 
of the workshop.  
 
Objectives of the workshop were: 

 To open space for members of FNN and CFAP could share and learn from each other with 
regard to successful management and challenges of self-help saving groups and their 
cooperatives; and 

 To give opportunity to both members 
of FNN and CFAP could learn and 
share about advantages, disadvantages 
and practical experiences and theoretical 
knowledge on Organizational 
Management and set strategic plan for 
their cooperative development.  

 
Results achieved:  
The workshop generally provided theoretical 
knowledge on cooperative and development, 
and capacity building of leading and managing 
an organization. The participants could also 
learn some best practical experiences from 
each other. In general observation, most 
participants were satisfied with the workshop. Members of FNN and CFAP, through MTCP-2 
project, could build mutual cooperation, solidarity and networking.    
       
 

 
 
 


